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Comments: As I read this, I realize that the project seems to be a "done deal!" However I would still ask that

modifications be made in the hours of allowed traffic--especially heavy trucks, and a limit on the number of

vehicles transporting workers between Yellowpine and McCall. I have vacationed in that area at Warm Lake

since the early 1950's and my extended family owns a small cabin there. Traffic is often bad, causing risk to

wildlife and to humans and to the environment. Please consider using buses to transport workers and staff. And

please consider limiting the hours of operation. The proposal for 6 am to 8 pm traffic, Monday through Friday

seems excessive. The valley echoes and the quiet nature of the Warm Lake basin will be at risk. Think of the

pollution--dust, diesel and gasoline fumes, and noise-- if the projected numbers of employees travel the Warm

Lake highway and on to Yellowpine, 5 days a week, 14 hours per day! For years!

 

 

 

Please reconsider some aspects of this proposal, to try to limit the bad effects on the quality of life in the area!


